
Balmoral Class 

 

Well done to all the children who created some fabulous work during the start of this 

academic term. You all learnt how to write sentences using adjectives and verbs 

and enjoyed cooking as well as designing bags in DT.  

Although we are not together in class at the moment, I am still pleased to see that so 

many of you are taking part in my daily tasks and are trying to challenge yourselves 

in some way.  

 

Well done to Katie who has been 

walking with her cane during her 

daily exercise and to Shaun who 

has been taking care of his pet 

rabbits in the beautiful sunshine! 

Charlie, Jake and Josh have also 

been working very hard on their 

phonics using the Teach your 

Monsters to Read app and 

Shaun and Charlie have also 

been busy Doodling too! 

I am sure you are all keeping busy in one way or another 

but it’s important to keep on smiling too so enjoy the sunshine, try to laugh and be 

kind to one another.  
 


